
 

 

 
 
 
 
20th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
NEU Strike Action  
 
As you will all be aware, the NEU has announced their teachers will strike over pay in 
England and Wales on a few days in February and March 2023. The dates for this action in 
London, and at Ashmole Primary School are 1st February 2023, 2nd March 2023, 15th March 
2023 and 16th March 2023.  
 
Following this announcement I wanted to inform you all that Ashmole Primary School will be 
closed for our pupils on 1st February 2023 due to the absence of our teaching staff. I will 
keep you updated with events for the dates in March as soon as I am aware of the current 
situation. 
 
The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the 
government over pay and funding. I will give you all as much notice as possible for any strike 
days that go ahead. Our school will always be committed to providing a safe and secure 
environment for our pupils and delivering a high quality education for all. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our school office. 
 
  
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Tofallis 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 


